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CARLOS BONILLA | MAY 26, 2011

This morning at 10am Forum expert Carlos Bonilla will deliver testimony to the House Transportation and 
Infrastructure Committee on the development of high-speed rail in the northeast corridor (NEC).  Bonilla’s 
testimony is based off of an article he wrote for the American Action Forum, which originally appeared in the 
Daily Caller on February 14, 2011.  To read Bonilla’s testimony or view the webcast live, please follow the 
links below:

View the webcast live

Read the Testimony

 

AMERICANACTIONFORUM.ORG

http://americanactionforum.org/content/mythguided-love-affair-high-speed-rail
http://transportation.house.gov/singlepages.aspx/1202
 http://americanactionforum.org/sites/default/files/NEC testimony final.pdf

